Le Yacht Club - Beirut Newsletter
April 2018

Easter Lunch at Le Yacht Club - Beirut

April 1st and 8th, 2018

As part of its year-long memorable events, Le Yacht Club - Beirut organized a special Easter
Lunch, on the 1st of April 2018. Families enjoyed an exquisite menu catered by Nicolas Audi
and an entertainment program planned just for the kids! Looking forward to seeing you on
our second Easter lunch on the 8th of April 2018.
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An invaluable mother deserves an invaluable celebration! Members honored their mothers
with a special lunch catered by Nicolas Audi at Le Yacht Club — Beirut on the 21st of March
2018. Icing on the cake, attendees received a complementary 5isley Spa treatment and

products.

Summer has already set foot in Le Yacht Club - Beirut! You can now enjoy the bright sun and
the cool breeze with your guests at the club’s exceptional pool. With the start of this
promising season, you are kindly requested to check the pool’s policy in order to preserve a
harmonious and pleasant environment to all.
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If you are planning a unigue summer vacation, Le Yacht Club — Beirut is the ideal destination!
With its luxurious facilities and unbeatable services, your long stay at Le Yacht Club — Beirut
will turn the 2018 season into a summer to remember!



